
Early 2016 the Shire of Williams 

accepted Project Numbats  

proposal to fundraise for a large 

Numbat play sculpture to be 

built in the future Lions Park  

Playground. 
 

With less than 1,000 Numbats 

remaining in the wild and a   

population living nearby at    

Dryandra Woodland, there is no 

better place than Williams to   

become the home of this         

exclusive Numbat play sculpture. 

Please support this project by donating or talk to us 

about collaborating to raise funds for this iconic project. 

More information: www.numbat.org.au 

Contact Project Numbat:  

info@numbat.org.au 

 

Call Tamara: 9293 2654 



This iconic Numbat will 

raise awareness in the 

community and visiting 

tourists well into the  

future. 

We need to raise $46,000 for  a 

fibreglass 3mtL X 1mtH Numbat 

by the end of December 2017. 

Please consider helping by: 

 Donating 

 Becoming a sponsor or member 

 Hold an event; BBQ, competi-

tion, dinner party or work fund-

raiser 

 Run or host a quiz 

or bingo night The Shire of Williams endorses this project 

as part the Lions Park Main Street and Con-

nection Project, which was developed 

through community consultation.         

More information: www.williams.wa.gov.au 

Suggested Numbat pose 


